
September 23, 2014 

Tuesday, September 23, 2014 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Brock, Stevenson and Carpenter present and accounted for; Chairman Brock 

presiding. 

No action was taken on agenda item #1 Pet Kingdom – Sharon Wallway, use of courthouse lawn for 

pet costume contest at 5:00 p.m. on October 30, 2014. 

Chief Deputy Sheriff, Duane Rozendaal, asked the Supervisors to approve the appointment of 

Nicholas Aldrich as Deputy Sheriff and the Alcoholic Beverages Division Contract. 

Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve the appointment of Nicholas Aldrich as 

Jasper County Deputy Sheriff. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve the 28E Agreement for Tobacco, 

Alternative Nicotine and Vapor Product Enforcement between the Iowa Alcoholic Beverages Division and 

the Jasper County Sheriff through June 30, 2015. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve a loan agreement between the Jasper 

County 911 Service Board and Jasper County in the amount of $55,000 due on or before a day which is two 

years from the date on which the loan is dispersed. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve a fireworks permit for Donna McFarland for 

September 27, 2014. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for 

September 16, 2014. 

YEA: BROCK, STEVENSON, CARPENTER 

 There were no Board Appointments. 

 John Jennings reported to the Supervisors that Alliant Energy has mistakenly shut off the power to 

the lift station that services the Animal Rescue League which caused a backup of sewage and waste water 

at the Rescue League. 

 Max Rayburn asked the Supervisors if they were going to honor the petition that he presented to 

place no more salt on N 4th Ave E from E 31st St N to Hwy T-12 and Halter Avenue.  The Supervisors 

responded that they did not govern by petition and that no good alternative currently exists to take care of 

the ice. 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to adjourn the Tuesday, September 23, 2014 Board of 

Supervisors meeting. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 



___________________________________          __________________________________ 
    Dennis Parrott, Auditor         Joe Brock, Chairman 
 


